Todd Stamm

From: James T Elder Jr <jayelder@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 8:05 AM

To: Todd Stamm

Subject: Files

Attachments: HD Zoning.pdf

Todd,

Our BNA testimony was a little shaky last night. Thanks for emphasizing the parts of the code we were
concerned about. It will be interesting to see what the Planning Commission thinks in two weeks. Here
are the map files I had last night.
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Zoning Around Residential Historic Districts

Zoning and proposals in the Bigelow Neighborhood







Thanks Again,

Jay






